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ITEM 5
CALDERDALE MBC

WARDS AFFECTED:    ALL

STANDARDS COMMITTEE    

14th August 2017
APPOINTMENT OF MEMBERS TO SERVE ON THE HEARINGS PANEL TO DETERMINE ALLEGATIONS OF BREACHES OF THE CODE OF CONDUCT FOR MEMBERS
Report of the Head of Democratic and Partnership Services
1. Issue
To appoint a Hearings Panel to consist of 3 Councillors and 2 Co-opted Members (one to be a Parish Councillor) to consider and determine allegations of breaches of the Code of Conduct for Members either referred for investigation by the Monitoring Officer or at the request of either the complainant or the Member against whom the allegation has been made.
2. Information
2.1
The Standards Committee at its meeting held on 20th August 2012 gave consideration to the arrangements for the Investigation of Alleged Breaches of the New Code of Conduct for Members.  In agreeing the procedure for the investigation of alleged breaches of the Code of Conduct for Members (copy attached) the Committee also resolved that;
‘a Hearings Panel to consist of 3 Councillors and 2 co-opted members (one to be a Parish Councillor) be established to consider and determine allegations of breaches of the Code of Conduct for Members either referred for investigation by the Monitoring Officer or at the request of either the complainant or the Member against whom the allegation has been made;

2.2
Councillor Mrs Allen, Councillor Press, Councillor M K Swift, Parish Councillor Dunford, and Mr A Johnson are currently appointed to  serve on the Hearings Panel, with the remaining Councillors and co-opted members of the Committee (excluding the co-opted Member Chair of the Standards Committee) are appointed as substitute Members. 
2.3
Membership of the Standards Committee changed at the Annual Meeting of the Council this year and there is a need to re-appoint Members to serve on the Hearings Panel for the 2017/18 municipal year.
3. Financial Implications
None arising from this report.
4. Recommendation
The Standards Committee is asked to appoint 3 Councilors and 2 co-opted members to serve on the Hearings Panel, with the remaining Councillors and co-opted members (excluding the co-opted Member Chair of the Standards Committee) to be appointed as substitute members, for the 2017/18 municipal year.






Ian R Hughes 
Head of Democratic and Partnership Services
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION ON THIS REPORT CONTACT:-

Dianne Chapman, Senior Committee Administrator (Telephone 01422 393014)

DOCUMENTS USED IN THE PREPARATION OF THIS REPORT
Minutes of the Standards Committee Meeting held on 20th August 2012

